

THE BULLETIN

July 22, 2016

ROTARY CLUB OF Sandy Springs

President Lisa Stueve

President-Elect MacArthur

Secretary Mike Stacy Treasurer Amy Winslett Visit to Rotary Club of Sandy Springs



Pictured: L-R DG Raymond Ray, President Lisa Stueve, AG Lou Alvarado



Pictured: L-R Sandy Springs Police's Mike Lindstrom, DG Raymond Ray, Sandy Springs Fire Chief Keith Sanders



Pictured: DG Raymond Ray

GREETERS/INVOCATION

Next Week's Greeters and Invocation

JULY 28, 2016 GREETER A: Todd Lawrimore GREETER B: Ashley Garrison INVOCATION: Charles Gardner

SPECIAL EVENTS

Sandy Springs Rotary's July 17, 2016 District Governor's Reception

Thanks to Bill and Pat Snellings for hosting the July 17, 2016 District Governor's Reception. The Rotary Club of Sandy Springs welcomed DG Raymond Ray in advance of his official visit to the club. Fred Ferrand, Family of Rotary Director, coordinated the event. A special surprise for our WWII veteran members, Carl Pirkle, Jim Paschal and Milt Kassel involved a vintage automobile ride. Enjoy photos from the afternoon party at 7-17-2016 District Governor Reception Photos















MEMBER RECOGNITION

Congratulations, Chris Burnett, Sworn In As Sandy Springs City Council Member

On July 19, 2016, Chris Burnett, a member of the Rotary Club of Sandy Springs and President, Bank of Sandy Springs, was sworn in as the newest member of the City of Sandy Springs' City Council, representing District 3. Congratulations, Chris. (In his

free time, Chris is also drummer/singer with the local band, Yuppie Scum, which provided a night of fun rock & roll music during the Rotary Club of Sandy Springs' Rotary Has Heart Senior Prom this past February 14, 2016.) Pictured is Chris with his family.

